ISRP Comment/Question: Fund for 1 year (with dollar costs folded into the relevant proposals for specific work, as an administrative cost), during which the initial objectives of planning and testing sampling methods could be done. 

Response: Based upon NPPC staff input and review of the Council’s program, it was determined that there was no provision within the existing wildlife section of the program to fund this sort of activity.  There has also been no request of this sort previously within the Basin. 

ISRP comment:


Lacked clear detail of work to be done, how it will be done, evaluation and expected outcomes.

Tribes response:


The details of the above questions are included as parts of the sub-proposals submitted.  This proposal is for overall project coordination and is intended to give a brief over-view of the sub-proposals.  All relevant information is included in the 7 sub-proposals.

ISRP comment:


There are many projects being proposed that use non-native fish, projects should focus on use of native species.

Tribes response:


There is only one project (#8815600) that has non-native species as a target species.  This project is a substitution project and will be evaluated at the end of FY2000 to determine if it is feasible to use and stock a native species of fish.  The Tribes agree that non-native introduction is a major threat to the persistence of salmonids in the Columbia Basin.  The Tribes have been attempting to get funding to complete a genetic analysis of the DVIR to determine where and to what abundance we have native fish.  Upon completion of this inventory we will be better able to evaluate and change if necessary, our current stocking program and  fishery on the DVIR.  It is the Tribes goal also to protect and help in the persistence of native fish in the Columbia Basin.  

ISRP comment:


Very large travel budget without justification.

Tribes response:


The Shoshone-Paiute Tribes is a very remote Reservation.  We are over 2 ½ hours away from an airport with limited flights to and from Portland and Spokane.  On the average, it takes two-three days of time to attend a one day meeting in Portland or Spokane.  Also, the local travel is on very primitive roads (ie. Non-maintained jeep trails) and locations to various project sites are in excess of 50 miles apart from each other.     

